
Vi ~IL RECT
~(p p,

0
Cy A,

0
C 0
I
Vl g

Cy

++*++

In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO

50-
50'-250, 50-251

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

JAN 23 1981

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology .

P. O. Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Circul'ar No. 81-01 contains recommendations that may be

applicable to your facilitywith regard to design problems associated with the

subject indicating pushbotton switches. Should you have any questions regarding

this circular or the recommendations contained therein, please contact this

office.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Really
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Circular No. 81-01
2. List of Recently issued

IE Circulars

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager-
B. J. Escue, Plant Manager
Nat Weems, Assistant'A Manager
H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
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